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    Where the Sun Never Sets on Learning 

                                                                                                 September 23, 2010 
 

Dates to Remember 
 

Fire Safety Week Oct. 4-8 
Book Fair Oct. 7-15 
Early Release Oct. 20 
No School Oct. 22 
Picture Retakes Oct. 27 
Conferences Oct. 28 & 29 
Halloween Carnival Oct. 30 
 
 
 
Phone Numbers: 
 
Mr. Dorsey– 373-6774 
Mrs. Brady – 357-6462 
Mr. Sidelinger – 376 – 6776 
Mrs. Darnell – 357 – 4844 
Mrs. MacDonald – 376 -6772 

Mrs. Olsen – 357-6772 
Mrs. Tro. – 357-3733 
Mrs. Walker – 357-6784 
 
 

School Website: 
Midnightsunschool.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Box Tops 
 
Please send in your Box Tops 
for Education! Our first 
opportunity to turn in Box 
Tops is coming up! 
-Mrs. Tro. 
 
 

 eScrip 
 
Parents: please consider 
signing up for eScrip at 
www.escrip.com.  A portion 
of the qualifying purchases 
you make at Carrs grocery 
store will be sent to Midnight 
Sun Family Learning Center. 
There is a packet with more 
information available on the 
office shelf. 
-Mrs. Tro. 
 
 

Subway Orders 
 
Subway will no longer 
process orders that have 
money stapled to the order. 
Please do not staple money 
to the orders. –Mrs. Tro. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Thanks 
 
Thanks to our super 
volunteer nurses: Wanda 
Bitler, Julie Carricaburu, and 
Colleen Barry for running the 
vision and hearing screenings 
for our school. Thanks also to 
our great school picture 
volunteers Jody Moore and 
Wanda Bitler.  We are lucky 
to have so many people 
supporting our school and 
students.  
–Mrs. Tro. 
 

Vision and Hearing 
Screenings  

 
Screenings were completed 
on four classes today.  The 
rest of the screenings will be 
completed on October 13. -
Mrs. Tro. 
 

Basketball 
 
Enough students have signed 
up to form a 6th grade boys 
basketball team and a 4th/5th 
grade girls basketball team. 
Coach Bitler will be sending 
out details regarding 
practices in the near future. 
 –Coach Bitler 


